
Your weekly round up from St Joseph’s Primary School 

 

Newsletter - Friday 27th June 2025 

A Message from Mrs Nicolaou 

Prayer at Home 

God, 

I thank you for the gift of knowledge!  

I praise you that you provide us with 
brains to think and question the world 
around us.  

I pray you would help all children to learn 
well and flourish.  

May they discover their unique talents 
and gifts. Give them a passion for the 
world around them.  

Amen  

 

Attendance Update… 

Attendance this week - 
Whole School - 96.16% 

 

Highest attendance this 
week - Nursery 98.73%  

 

Let’s keep moving towards 
our goal of getting 100%    
attendance next week!  

 

It has been such a joy to see all the wonderful pictures and updates from our Year 6 
residential this week – it certainly looks like the children have had an amazing time, 
full of fun, friendship, and adventure! 
 
We were also delighted to welcome our new Nursery parents into school this week. It 
was lovely to see you all as you begin your journey as part of the St Joseph’s family – 
we look forward to getting to know you and your children even more in the coming 
months. 
 
Across the school, the children have been working hard preparing and recording this 
month’s edition of our School Newsround. It’s packed with fantastic updates and    
insights into life at St Joseph’s – do take a moment to watch it on our website! 
 
As we head into the final few weeks of the term, things are busier than ever. Please 
do keep an eye on the important dates listed in the newsletter and on the school 
website. 
 
Wishing you all a restful and happy weekend – we look forward to seeing everyone 
back in school on Monday! 
 



Dates for your School Diary 

McAuley Class: Swimming lessons are taking place this term.  

 

Wednesday 2nd July  

EYFS Welcome Picnic 3:30pm 

 

Monday 14th July - End of Year Work Showcase 2-3.30pm in 
classrooms—details to follow… 

Tuesday 15th July - End of Year Work Showcase 2-3.30pm in 
Classrooms  - details to follow… 

 

Wednesday 16th July - Year 6 Leavers Assembly (doors open at 
8.40am)  

 

Thursday17th July - Year 6 Leavers Mass 4.30pm  

 

 

 

Parish Dates for your Diary 

(From Dockhead Church) 

 

Picnic in the park  

Our Church family is having a fun-filled picnic in Southwark Park.  
Everyone is welcome! Bring your own snacks, join in a game of     
rounders, and connect with family old and new.  

When: Saturday 5th July, 1pm. Where: Southwark Park, near The 
Bandstand. SE16 2TX. Let us know you can make it by emailing:    
dockheadsocial@gmail.com  



Our Instagram account is live and posts 
regular updates so please give us a follow, 
our username is stjosephs_georgerow 

 

Please rest assured that we will never 
post images in which your child is named, 
however if you do not want your child’s 
image used on our social media platforms, 
please inform the school office. 

@sorcatrust is the Instagram page for  
St Oscar Romero Catholic Academy Trust 
(formally SELCAT) 

We are also on X (formally Twitter) and can 
be found under the username @sjgeorgerow, 
here you can also find updates from SELCAT 
now known as St Oscar Romero Catholic 
Academy Trust under the username 
@SORCATrust  

You will also be sent any correspondence from 
school through your parentmail, so please check 
your app regularly to stay updated. 

Useful links for a safer Internet... 

https://www.childrensmentalhealthweek.org.uk/families/ 

https://saferinternet.org.uk/guide-and-resource/parents-and-carers 

https://www.nspcc.org.uk/keeping-children-safe/online-safety/ 

www.stjosephsgeorgerow.org  

https://www.stjosephsgeorgerow.org


We are a NUT-FREE school as we have children who have severe nut 
allergies, so please bare this in mind when preparing your child’s 
packed lunch, nut allergies can be fatal. Please do not send any food 
which contains nuts or nut traces in your child’s lunch. Thank you!  

Week commencing Monday 30th June. 

For healthy packed lunch ideas:  

https://www.nhs.uk/healthier-families/recipes/healthier-lunchboxes/ 



 



Saffron Severn Visits  

St Joseph’s 

We were lucky to have Saffron Severn visit our school and 
lead an assembly all about becoming an athlete. Saffron 
shared her personal journey into sports, the challenges she 
faced, and the determination it took to reach her goals. She 
spoke about the importance of hard work, resilience and 
staying focused, even when things get tough. 

It was truly an inspiring session! 



After School Club News 

  

Last week, the After School Club children welcomed the Summer Solstice by 
painting their own versions of the sun to commemorate the day. They took to 
the task with a lot of enthusiasm and enjoyed displaying their beautiful      
artwork. 

  

To mark last Saturday’s World Music Day, the children showcased their      
musical talents by playing various musical instruments, singing and dancing in 
the After School Club Talent Show. It was great to see all the children      
participate in singing … watch this space! 

Ms Sommergyll 



School Newsround 

This month’s Newsround is now live on our website.. 

 

We have been working with our School Reporters and they have been covering 
news events.  

 

You will find this under the News section, St Joseph’s Blog page where you 
can view this exciting segment. 

 

This month we have interviews with Year 4, Art with Felton Class,              
Multiplication Test chat with Joseph class, UK wonders with Elizabeth Class 
and leading this month’s feature is Year 4 as Year 6 are on School journey. 

 

We hope you enjoy viewing this as much as we enjoy making it! 

 

https://www.stjosephsgeorgerow.org/st-josephs-newsround-june-2025/ 

 

  

https://www.stjosephsgeorgerow.org/st-josephs-newsround-june-2025/
https://www.stjosephsgeorgerow.org/st-josephs-newsround-june-2025/
https://www.stjosephsgeorgerow.org/st-josephs-newsround-march-2025/






School Uniform… 

REMINDERS 

Coats, hats and scarves need to be 
navy or black.  

School shoes needs to be black (no 
trainers or boots) 

Grey socks for boys  

Navy tights or socks for girls  

Hair bows to be school colours / no sunglasses (except for medical reasons) 

Items can be purchased at the local supermarket/school office or from the 
link on our website. 

Any queries please ask at the office. 

Children should now be wearing the summer uniform to school. 

Blue and white check dresses for girls (these can be purchased in the local 
supermarkets) 

Blue Polo shirts (St Joseph’s logo optional) and shorts for boys (optional) 

Please ask the School Office if you have any queries 

  

Please do not park on the yellow zig zag lines outside the 
school gates or double park when dropping off or           
collecting your child. 

It can get very congested with cars and dangerous with 
children having to cross the road between double parked 
cars and this is  hazardous. 

Please be mindful where you park your car, children’s  
safety is our main concern. 

Thank you! 


